
From: Heinrich, Kira
To: Bergman, Christopher; Rankin, Jennifer
Cc: Frederick, Barbara; McLearen, Douglas C
Subject: FW: ER# 2015-1839-042 Shell Pipeline Company, LP, Northeast Pipeline Project
Date: Tuesday, November 10, 2015 2:56:08 PM

Hi Jen and Chris,
 
Barbara and I have both looked at the methodologies you send to us for the Shell Pipeline. I have no
comments for archaeology. What you have proposed looks reasonable and I know that if you are
surprised by anything once you get into your fieldwork you will be in touch to discuss it with me.
Barbara has one comment for the above ground methods:
 

We are in agreement with methodology for identification of above ground historic
properties. We request that for the delineation of the visual APEs at the proposed locations
of the three compressor stations the APE be based on an examination of topography,
changes in elevation and vegetative cover, and GIS based modeling. This will enable to APE
to include only the anticipated extent to which a project may be visible from. The modeled
APE should be checked during field survey and justified and documented in the identification
report.

 
You can contact her directly if you have any questions about her comments – or, as always you can
call me if you have anything you would like to discuss.
 
I am not planning on issuing a formal letter for this submission, but rather printing this email out for
our file. If you would like a formal letter of letterhead please let me know and I will issue one when I
am back in the office next week.
 
Thanks!
Kira
 
 
Kira M. Heinrich | Historic Preservation Specialist
Bureau for Historic Preservation
Pennsylvania Historical and Museum Commission
400 North Street, 2nd Floor | Harrisburg, PA 17120
Phone: 717.705.0700  | Fax: 717.772.0920
www.PHMC.state.pa.us
 
 

From: Bergman, Christopher [mailto:christopher.bergman@aecom.com] 
Sent: Monday, November 09, 2015 3:03 PM
To: Heinrich, Keith
Cc: Walker, Brandon; Rankin, Jennifer; Leary, Christopher
Subject: ER# 2015-1839-042 Shell Pipeline Company, LP, Northeast Pipeline Project
 
Dear Kira: thank you for taking my call this afternoon.  I understand that the PHMC is comfortable with
fieldwork beginning in Pennsylvania on the aforementioned Project.  Further, you indicated that a
comment letter on the proposed scope-of-work will be forthcoming shortly.
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Thank you again for your timely review of this documentation.
 
with best wishes
Chris
 
Christopher Bergman, Ph.D.
National Cultural Resources Management Lead 
Oil & Gas Pipeline Projects
D 1-513-419-3444    C 1-513-652-7027
christopher.bergman@aecom.com
 
AECOM
525 Vine Street, Suite 1800, Cincinnati, Ohio 45202 
T 1-513-651-3440       F 1-877-660-7727
www.aecom.com
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